
 

 

 

 

South Harringay School 
Pemberton Road 

London 

N4 1BA 

T. 020 8340 2757 

E. admin@shsharingey.co.uk 

 

Wednesday 22nd March 2023 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

RE: Spaces in school club activities  

I am pleased to inform you that we still have spaces in the following school club 

activities: 

 

Infant Clubs  

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

Junior Clubs  

 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

Please let us know by Friday 24 March at 9.30am if you would like your child to join.  

 

Your sincerely, 

 

Amina Joseph 

Admin Team 


